STATE OF NEW YORK — DEPARTMENT OF CORECTIONAL SERVICES

CLINTON CORRECTIONAL FACILITY
Int ntal Communication

Date: August 15, 2008

TO:

FROM: M. Patnode, Deputy Supt./Program Services

SUBJECT: MIM Theory #7

I am in receipt of your recent correspondence regarding the above subject matter. I have
contacted the Correspondence Department and Media Review regarding your copy of the
MIM Theory #7. Both areas have advised me they do not have the above referenced

publication. I suggest you write to the publisher and inform him/her of your current
situation.
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